12 Red Lane,

Appleton,

Warrington,

Cheshire WA4 5AD

15" January 2013

Dear Sir,

Re Application for non-material amendment to planning approval NYM/2012/0200/FL
We write as owners of 2 Esk Terrace, Egton Bridge, YO21 1 1XA.

We write to formally object to the above revised proposai. We did not object to the original proposal
for locating a garden shed in this location and would maintain that position if the shed was of a
conventional size. However what is being proposed in this amended application is the erection of a
huge shed. The proposed ridge at 2.5 meters would be substantially higher than the existing wooden
fence and would therefore obscure the view of the river and the surrounding embankment from the
footpath area and Esk Terrace itself . It would significantly detract from the visual amenity in a
popular visitor location within the Park and could only have a detrimental impact on the natural
beauty and character of the location.

We would stress once again that we would have no objection to a more conventionally sized
wooden shed which would be obscured by the existing wooden fence.

Yours sincerely

Sir George Sweeney

Lady Susan Sweeney
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